
“NOTICE” 

VILLAGE OF MILLINGTON 

 
The Village Council will hold a public hearing on  

January 14, 2019 at 5:45 p.m. to receive  

public comments on an ordinance opting out of  

allowing Marijuana Establishments within  

the Village of Millington.  This ordinance may be 

reviewed upon the State of Michigan enacting 

rules and regulations regarding Marijuana Establishments. 

A copy of the ordinance is available at the  

Village Municipal building for public inspection 

Monday through Friday, 8 a.m.–4:00 p.m.   

Regular council meeting will follow. 

 
Kaylene Long 

Clerk, Village of Millington 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
Village of Millington 

Public Hearing Meeting 
Monday, January 14, 2019 

 
Roll Call 

Present: Beam, Bassett, Bonadurer, Germain, Maxfield, Reinert, 
Slough 

Absent: None 
Attending: Oliver, Long, Noble 
Others: Pete Crawford, Kay Crawford, Jody Dean, Ed Keinath, 

 Jackie Petzold  
 
 
Call to Order: 

The meeting was called to order by President Reinert in the Village 
Council Chambers at 5:45 p.m. 

 
 
New Business 
1.  Marijuana Ordinance #101 – was discussed. 
  
 
Public Comment: 
 
Jackie Petzold would like to see medical marijuana controlled better before 
we look at recreational establishments.   
 
Pastor Pete Crawford stated his concern was with the youth having so much 
access to marijuana and was against allowing marijuana establishments.  He 
expressed his appreciation for the council and all that they do. 
 
 
Adjournment: 
Public Hearing was adjourned at 6:04 p.m.  
 
The next Regular Council Meeting will be on February 11, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. 
Respectfully submitted,  
Kaylene Long, Village Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 


